
A GRAND OPENING…A DEDICATION…               
AND A WELCOME HOME! 

 

 

Please join us as we give thanks for the  
opening of Irayna Court, a shared project of the  

Reformed Church of Highland Park–Affordable Housing  
Corporation, MIPH—Making it Possible to End  

Homelessness, and the Reformed Church of Highland Park.   
Irayna Court is permanent housing with supportive services  

for women aging out of the state foster care system. 
 

Sunday, February 24th, 3:00 pm 
Monday, February 25th, 3:00 pm 

                           

The Reformed Church of Highland Park 
19—21  South 2nd Ave  Highland Park 

 
 

For more information please contact:                                 
MIPH at 732-729-7770 or                                                

RCHP-AHC at 732-249-7349 

Please attend either —
        

    

or both! 


